
From: David Twine [Twine.David@orbital.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2006 3:48 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: Re: Orbital Sciences Corporation GPS Re-Radiator Experimental 
Applications 
 
John, 
 
This is to confirm that 0218-EX-PL-2006 may be cancelled, and that the stop 
buzzer for applications 0233-EX-PL-2006, 0250-EX-PL-2006, 0252-EX-PL-2006, 0253-
EX-PL-2006, and 0254-EX-PL-2006 is Mark Haynie, cell number 480-540-8872. 
 
David Twine 
Orbital Sciences Corp. 
480-814-6235 
 
 
                                                                            
             "John Kennedy"                                                 
             <John.Kennedy@fcc                                              
             .gov>                                                      To  
                                       <twine.david@orbital.com>            
             09/07/2006 12:13                                           cc  
             PM                                                             
                                                                   Subject  
                                       Orbital Sciences Corporation GPS     
                                       Re-Radiator Experimental             
                                       Applications                         
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
 
 
 
 
Mr. David Twine, 
 
 
Pursuant to our telephone conversation today, September 7, 2006, please confirm 
that 0218-EX-PL-2006 may be canceled and that the Stop Buzzer for applications 
0233-EX-PL-2006, 0250-EX-PL-2006, 0252-EX-PL-2006, 0253-EX-PL-2006, and 0254-EX-
PL-2006 is Mark Haynie, cell number 480-540- 
 
 
8872. 
 
 
John W. Kennedy 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Experimental Licensing Branch 
(202) 418-2484 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Notice:  This e-mail is intended solely for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, 
privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader is 
not the intended recipient or agent responsible for delivering the message to 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  This 
communication may also contain data subject to U.S. export laws.  If so, that 
data subject to the International Traffic in Arms Regulation cannot be 
disseminated, distributed or copied to foreign nationals, residing in the U.S. 
or abroad, absent 
the express prior approval of the U.S. Department of State.   If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply 
e-mail and destroy the e-mail message and any physical copies made of the 
communication.  Thank you. 
 




